
Upcoming Events

Monday, January 6:
School  Resumes - Welcome Back!

Monday, January 20:
Mart in Luther King Jr. Day

NO SCHOOL

For more events, visit
www.aecsd.educat ion

Dear Genesee Families,

I hope everyone had a great holiday season! Due to 
some health issues, I will be out of school for most of 
the month of January. Mickey Post, a retired principal 
from Owasco Elementary who has also been a 
substitute principal at Owasco, will be f il l ing in for 
me during my absence.

I hope you and your family have a wonderful start to 
2020!

Sincerely,
Heather Costello
Principal

FROM THE PRINCIPAL:

Contact  us:
Main off ice: (315) 255-8640                                                

Fax: (315) 255-8675 
School Nurse: (315) 255-8646

January 2020

@auburn_genesee
@AuburnECSD

Genesee           
Elementary School

Kindergarten Grinch Day

Kindergarten students celebrated the holiday by getting their Grinch on!



Reindeer Sale

Students were able to choose holiday gif ts for their 
families at the Reindeer Sale! Thank you to our 
volunteers from Grace Chapel Skaneateles, RSVP, 
Genesee alumni and retired teachers for your help!

The many tables from the Fill A Belly Over Vacation 
Program. Thank you to our wonderful Social 
Worker, Jen Poole, for all her hard work!

Fil l  A Bel ly Over Vacat ion

A group of sixth graders recently went to 
the Schweinfurth Art Center to see their 
quilt show and toured the Cayuga Museum 
of History!

Sixth Grade Field Trip
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